Meeting Minutes

Date; October 14, 2021 Time; 6:30 PM

Present;

Al

Mike Kennedy Chair, Kent Stowe; Treasurer,
Debbi Dymek; Secretary and Jim Clifford.

Guest;
Sean Hendricks, Town Manager
Meeting Minutes;

The minutes were read and accepted as written for the September 9 meeting. Motion was
made by Jim and second by Kent.
All voted unanimously.

CVS COMPLAINT;

The CVS complaint has been reopened. Mike read the complaint statement made by the
Aab.

Finally Mike has received some correspondence from the AAB and further
correspondence from the lawyers of CVS.

Mike is still not satisfied with the response.

This is an ongoing complaint

Mike will respond to these letters and continue following up on this issue.

2006 ADA TRANSITION PLAN FOR WORK IN TOWN HALL

Mike has a list of all the items that should be addressed in Town Hall.

Mr. Hendricks now has a copy of all the 2006 accessibility transition plan issues.
We discussed some of these issues with Mr. Hendricks along with some other issues
about signage at Main St. and Canal St.

Mr. Hendricks has addressed most of our issues and we thank him for attending our
meeting and bringing us up to date with all improvements.



PUBLIC AWARENESS HANDOUT;

We had to table this issue.
We would like to discuss this further when Dan is present at the meeting.

ARMORY VILLAGE PHASE 2 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT;

A 1 million dollar grant was received for this project but a sum has to be added by the
residents.

This issue was brought to the Planning Board and if not passed the grant would be fost.
After some discussion the issue passed witha 3 to 1 vote.

Debbi purchased some ink and paper for her secretarial purposes.

She passed the sales slip to the treasurer so he can take it to the financial office for
reimbursement.

She also asked if the amount limit could be raised because all prices are increasing.
Mike said that this would be a good item to bring up at our next meeting, so put it on the
agenda for next meeting.

Debbi explained that the next meeting would fall on a holiday, so we decided to cancel
the November meeting and meet in December.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting will be held on December 9, 2021

D e

Debbi Dymek, Secretary




